From: 
Gambescia, Sandra (CDC/CCID/NCIRD)  

Sent:
Wednesday, March 19, 2008 7:37 AM

To:
NCIRD Immunization Grantee Mailbox (CDC)

Subject:
IPV syringe grantee notice; level 2

The following message was sent to all grantees on February 8.  However, we continue to receive orders for IPV syringes from grantees.  Please note that there are no IPV syringes available for purchase from the manufacturer and there are no IPV syringes available for distribution through McKesson.  Please assure staff in your offices are alerted to not enter these orders into the systems, as it causes additional work for those who have to catch and correct the orders, as well as delays in product receipt by providers.


Thank you,

Sandi Gambescia

From: 
Whitehead, Cynthia (CDC/CCID/NCIRD)   On Behalf Of NCIRD Immunization Grantee Mailbox (CDC)

Sent:
Friday, February 08, 2008 10:11 AM

Subject:
 IPV syringe grantee notice; level 2

The following email message is being forwarded to all Immunization Program Managers and POB Field Assignees. 

Please do not respond directly to this email

This message is being sent through a message service.  Please view the message below on how to:  request additional information and/or questions or how to submit survey or questionnaire information.  Thank you.

From: 
Gambescia, Sandra (CDC/CCID/NCIRD)  

Sent:
Thursday, February 07, 2008 4:11 PM

To:
NCIRD Immunization Grantee Mailbox (CDC)

Subject:
IPV syringe grantee notice; level 2

For transitioned grantees:

There is no current inventory of e-IPV syringes (NDC 49281-0860-55) at McKesson.  This product presentation will not be replaced, as this product is not currently available for purchase.   If you have transitioned to McKesson please do not enter any orders for e-IPV syringes until further notice.  Any orders entered will have to be cancelled.  That process may delay getting shipments to providers.  

For non-transitioned grantees:

Please do not enter any bulk orders for e-IPV syringes (NDC 49281-0860-55).  There is no product available at the manufacturer for purchase at this time.  However, we will not be disabling this product in VACMAN to allow non-transitioned grantees the opportunity to distribute the vaccine in their depots to their providers.  
Please contact Sandi Gambescia at sll0@cdc.gov  if you have any questions. 
This document can be found on the CDC website at: http://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/programs/vmbip/downloads/ipv-syringe-508.doc
